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HAPPY EASTER

Letter from the Principal

Dear Parents:


I extend my warm wishes to you as we enjoy this beautiful Season of Spring.  I hope you are enjoying the Lenten Season in preparation for the celebration of Easter.

An important reminder - The deadline for applying for both Scholarships: The Inner City Children and Children Scholarship Fund is April 30th .  You must apply on-line at www.sficnj.org.

We congratulate Alejandra Malave and Isabella Pandolfo who participated in the Catholic Challenge last weekend. They did a wonderful job and we thank them for representing Saint Joseph School.

Also, congratulations to all of our students who participated in the STEM Expo last Saturday, sponsored by the Archdiocese of Newark. The students’ projects were excellent and we thank them for representing our school.  Special thanks to Mrs. Gina Ball for her guidance and support in coordinating the STEM Expo.  


As you know, our Middle States Evaluation will take place beginning on 
May 2nd – May 5th.  The Chairperson of the team, Sr. Rose Di Fluiri visited Saint Joseph School on March 28th.  She was very impressed with Saint Joseph School and she loved our students.  She can’t wait to return for the formal visit starting on May 2nd. 


Please mark your calendars for:

· Rosary Society Spring Luncheon, Sunday, April 23rd – 1:00 PM at the Liberty House Restaurant.

· Tricky Tray Fundraiser, Friday, May 12th . 
· Spring Concert on Friday, May 19th.
All Events should be great!
Hopefully, you have re-registered your child/children for September 2017.  

If you have not, we will be having an additional registration date in the near future.  However, a date has not been set yet.  We will announce it once we establish a date.  It is IMPORTANT that you register NOW as we are having many new families coming to register already.
We thank you for your generosity to our Rice Bowl Collection during the Season of Lent.  Please bring all Rice Bowl donations in before Tuesday, April 11th.

Grade 6, 7 and 8 will have their Annual Spring Fling Dance on Friday, April 7th from 7:00 – 9:30 PM.  The students should have a great time.

We thank Mrs. Edna Brown and Mrs. Anissa Manocchio for their hard work with the Sip & Paint Fundraiser.  It was a great success and everyone enjoyed themselves.  It was a fun evening.  Thank you for your support.

Our Middle and Jr. High Students will be participating in the Stations of the Cross during this Lenten Season.  Our Lenten Penance Service will be held on Wednesday, April 12th at 10:30 AM in Church.  All are invited to attend.

Please continue to save Box Tops and send them to school.  We are doing great and thank you for your support.

I wish you and your family a very Blessed and Holy Easter.

We will begin our Easter Recess on Wednesday, April 12th at 12:00/Noon and return to school on Monday, April 24th.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.







God Bless you,







Mr. John Richards







Principal
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